
 

 

We are happy to announce the first World Skate 
International Seminar for Inline Speed Skating Coaches 

and Judges  
 

ROME  
 

Join us and take the opportunity to become an 
International Coach/Judge so that you can be an active 

part of all the different World Skate International 
Competitions! 

 

February 21-23, 2019 

More details are forthcoming. 
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us 

with any questions 

Paula Contarino: sportsdepartment@worldskate.org 
Martina Aiello: operations@worldskate.org 


